
Dear colleagues, 

Let me, on behalf of the MedicaTour team and my own behalf, thank the organizers of the Russian 
Health Care Week 2017 for this valuable and relevant event. The health of the nation is the most impor-
tant thing and one of the priorities of this country’s domestic policy.  

I especially would like to bring attention to the first edition of the MedTravelExpo exhibition. All those 
working in the medical tourism industry have been long waiting for this event. This trade show and its 
supporting events will help to learn more about the latest health care trends and innovative technolo-
gies, share experience, network and establish new interesting and beneficial contacts. 

The main task of MedTravelExpo is to launch development of the medical tourism in Russia and attract 
as many foreign patients as possible. It will enhance this country’s prestige all over the world and bring 
profits to the budget. 
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Director General
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